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Jennifer Watson and Reinhold 
Krammer Authored an Article in the 
GACC Midwest Report 
12/25/2019

By: Reinhold F. Krammer, Jennifer R.M.C. Watson

The article "Is a Joint Venture Preferable to a Merger/Acquisition?" is featured in the December 2019 German 
American Chamber of Commerce (GACC) Midwest Report: Intelligent Industries and Transatlantic Trade. 
Jennifer Watson, Author, and Reinhold Krammer, Contributor, summarize a few key legal considerations for a 
Germany company looking to establish a joint venture in the U.S. Click here to read the article on pages 52-53.

https://www.gaccmidwest.org/fileadmin/AHK_Chicago/Publications/GACC_Midwest_Report/ahk-usa-chicago-gacc-midwest-report-german-companies-usa_online.pdf

